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This addendum is provided to all known prospective proposers for clarification of the subject 
Request for Proposal (RFP). 
 
The following were questions posed prior to the deadline for questions on 03/12/2021 and the 
answers from VVTA staff: 
 
Q1: “Will the Hesperia Facility and Barstow Facility need the same setup?” 
 
A1: Yes, with the exception that the existing charging stations in Hesperia will need to be 

paired and existing mounting brackets need to be replaced. 
 
Q2: “Need clarification on the cement pathway at the Hesperia facility.” 
 
A2: The Scope of Work explains the need for a pathway from the edge of the outer planter 

leading to the charging station.  Pictures are in the RFP to assist with the visual. 
 
Q3: “For Barstow, where will the disconnect be located?” 
 
A3: VVTA Staff will contact Edison to clarify the location of the disconnect.  This will be 

information with be provided to the awarded contractor. 
 
Q4: “For Barstow, will VVTA be providing the “Bollards?” 
 
A4: Yes, VVTA has the Bollards. 
 
The sign-in sheets from the Pre-Proposal/Job Walk conducted on 3/5/2021 are attached to this 
Addendum. 
 
All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain the same. 
 

 
As stated in the RFP, all addenda must be acknowledged.  Please use Attachment E of the RFP 
to acknowledge receipt of this addendum. Failure to acknowledge any addenda to this RFP may 
be cause to deem Bidder “Non-Responsive.” 
 
 

 
 
 

*********         END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2        ********* 
 






